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Office Memorandum · UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT 

TO ___ _,, Dr. John C. Bugher,Director of Biology & MedicineDATE: October 29, 1952 
· 1 Morse Salisbury, Director of Information Service 

FROM Colonel Jack L. Armstrong, Executive Officer 
Division of Military Application 

SUBJECT: STUDY OF OPERATIONAL FUTURE - NEV /..DA PROVING GROUNDS 

SYMBOL: MAM:LHB 

The attached memorandum, above subject, dated October 20 from 
the Manager, SFO, is transmitted to you with the request that 
we receive your early comments on the scope of the referenced 
study and a designation of your representative to serve on 
the proposed study group. 
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Enclosure: 
Memo to Fields fr Tyler 
dtd 10-20-52 

CC: Mr. Tyler 
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"*£C·~tf-onel, USAF 
Executive Officer 
Division of Military Application 

: .... -~ · .. 

._ ... ..._,.., ____ ""' .. 
-~ ,, ) 

' ' ·~, -~ \,_ ' ·' ' I ! 


